Ma rch 30th, 1931 Mr. Wilford S .Conrow, 154 West 57th Street, New York City-Dear Mr. Conrow: We greatly appreciate your letter dated March 28th, requesting us to send full information to Mrs. Howard Green, National Chairman, Division of Art, of the General Federation of Women's Clubs regarding the Roerich Banner of Peace, which is designed to protect art in all forms in times of war, or international strife. We have written to Mrs. Green, and have sent her s ome of our literature covering this phase of our activities. We have pointed out to her that the Roerich Banner of Peace has been approved by the International Muesums' Office of the League of Nations; while our booklet , "Banner of Peace", quotes many, many letters from clutural leade s throughout the world, endorsing Professor Roerich's ideal. We are deeply grateful for your action in this matter, and wt will be a pleasure to give additional information regarding the Roerich Banner of Peace at any time. Very cordially yours, Mrs. L.L. Horch, President The Roerich Society of New York 01 Banner of Peace.